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I am confident that you, the Ministry, and all unde@ the curriculum

at Logan Park is a matter for the Board ; within t toxpof the national
curriculum, national education goals iniglPag delines.
Within that framework our Bog

have in recent years offered X ¢
our ability to maintain cupriptNufr'width is aff¢

tapanese, and German. Sadly
oll numbers and staffing levels.
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This year we areagajw$ced with a ion in teacher staffing entitlement as a result of

Wwoll declipg for 2040 In such a situation we have to review
6f the te }%loymem process set out in the Secondary Teachers’

For younNiietmation the Board appointed a sub-committee to deal with the redeployment
issues. That group met on the evening of Monday g
status of smaller subjects, including Geography, Latin, French, Te Reo Maori, German,
and Fabrics. Due consideration was given to each of those subjects. After almost three

hours of discussion it was resolved to cut German.
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For your information, and to help allay any concerns you may have, I will summarise the
analysis undertaken by the Board. In doing so I am obviously not seeking your agreement
or assent to the decision, simply your acknowledgement that the process followed was
rigorous and proper.
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The Board (sub-committee) had before it a CAPNA document prepared on the basis of
student indications of subject choices for next year, comparing these with current
allocations. This document had been made available to teachers for comment and
correction over a two week period. The Board also consulted with a nominee of the
National Executive of the NZPPTA as required by the process. The teacher of German .
made submissions which were considered by the Board, and minor changes were made to
predicted student numbers in senior German as a result. It was not possible to meet the
required staffing reduction without some narrowing of the curriculum. A
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The Board then considered smaller subjects. The Board no etnand for
oul

had fallen recently, but concluded that cutting, Geography
Social Science department. The remaining three téac

and Sports education.
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0 i students. Latin could
be cut, but the subject is of high j mic students, offers a
point of difference for our curg International students. Of

note also the Latin teacher jg

is most popular M.
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